globalHz0

a clean water initiative

Spring Newsletter!

Global H20 recently completed several spring well rehabilitations in the Lamwo District of
Uganda. Well rehabilitation is an important part of the ongoing effort to supply water to those

in need!

Champagne Supernova

GH20 fans Boris Terwey and Arndt Gaube drove 7500 km around
the Baltic Sea to raise money to a fund a well. The Baltic Sea
Circle Winter is a rally race for a "special” breed of race driver. It
takes place at the end of February and lasts about 15 days. The
7500 km course takes teams through the ice, snow, and short
days including no less than 10 countries in northern Europe.

This year, Team Champagne Supernova (Boris and Arndt), named
Global H20 as its official charity, initially with a modest goal of
raising €3000. That goal was reached before the race started, so
the team raised the bar to €7000 - the cost of one turnkey water
well in Africa. Then, during the race, the €7000 mark was
busted, but the donations kept coming in! By the time the team
. PR - +ame Crossed the finish line in Hamburg, a whopping €9400 had been
collected and transferred to Global H20!
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R 5 Global H20 plans to build a well in honor of Team Champagne
Supernova donors in the next few months, most likely in a
refugee camp in northern Uganda. The additional money will be
used to rehabilitate an existing well. All together, the efforts of
team Champagne Supernova and the generosity of over 80
donors will be enough to supply over 4000 people in Africa with
clean water!

We at Global H20 never cease to be amazed at the creativity of
our community. In the name of the people in Africa who benefit
from their generosity, we thank Boris Terwey and Arndt Gaube
for their amazing effort, their perseverance, and their warm
hearts!

The Raleigh Global H20 Group celebrated World Water Day
with a Beer Tasting at St. Saviors's Center. Thank you goes to
performers Orlando Parker Jr. and Brennan Clark for sharing
your talent with Global H20 supporters. Our gratitude goes
out to all of the support for Global H20, world wide!

Global H20 Team Members presented to the
Jr. Beta Club at Daniels Middle School on
February 22nd in Raleigh, NC. Daniels
students are participating in Broughton High
School’s 3rd annual Walk For Water on April
28! We are so proud of these students and
their commitment to helping others!

Global H20 Team members presented to
Shiloh Elementary school children in Monroe,
NC. on April 12th! They are raising money for
a well in Uganda by participating in a 6 mile
Walk For Water! All of us at Global H20 are so
proud of their efforts to raise money and
create awareness.




If you have a school or organization that is interested in hosting a Walk For Water please
!

3rd Annual Broughton Walk For Water- April 28,
10:30 AM Broughton High School Track, 723

Saint Mary's Street, Raleigh, NC.
( DONATE |

(Purchase TICKETS)

Global H20- Turning Wine Into Water-
Fri 11 May 2018, 18:30 - 23:00 BST. A
cracking night out for a fantastic cause.
Tickets £45 (incl. wine and charcuterie),
raffle on the night and the entire venue
to ourselves. Vagabond Wines Fulham,
18-22 Vanston Place, London, SW6 1AX,
United Kingdom

(Purchase TICKETS)
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